
 

 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                      Contact: 

Nore J. Ghibaudy 
Director of Public Relations 

Jefferson County Clerk’s Office 
502.574.0045 

 
Jefferson County Clerk’s Office  
Will Close Early Friday, April 19th      
In Observance of Good Friday 

 
LOUISVILLE, KY – The Jefferson County Clerk’s Offices and all its Motor Vehicle 
branch customer locations will close at noon on Friday, April 19th in observance of Good 
Friday.   
 
ALL MOTOR VEHICLE LICENSE BRANCHES WILL CLOSE AT NOON 
 
THE DEED ROOM LOCATED IN METRO HALL WILL CLOSE AT NOON 
      
The DEED ROOM WILL BE CLOSED on Saturday, April 20th. 
 
Normal work hours will resume on Monday, April 22nd at all motor vehicle branch offices 
from 8:30 AM– 4:30 PM, with extended hours until 6:30 PM on Monday at the Highview 
Branch in Beulah Shopping Center; Dixie Branch on Dixie Highway; and the East 
Branch in the Middletown Plaza. 
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Visit our Website:  www.JeffersonCountyClerk.org 

Good Friday Closing at Clerk’s Office  


